
From: Jeff Palmer <jpalmer@jeffpalmer.com> 

Date: August 7, 2017 at 6:17:07 PM PDT 

To: "shenry@cathedralcity.gov" <shenry@cathedralcity.gov> 

Subject: Keeping the Cove one district 

I’m appalled at the gerrymandering to keep 2 council men sitting on this council by splitting the 

Cove into 2 separate districts 

 

The Cove was the original Cathedral City.  It has a historic significance (almost erased 

everywhere else in this city…). And this also reenforces the upper Cove and lower Cove 

separation… not a good thing…. 

 

It deserves to be included as a unit in a district to address concerns that affect to and to give the 

neighborhood a sense of unity and identity. 

 

Please vote to have the Cove as part of one district. 

 

Thanks you, 

 

Jeff Palmer 

68489 Grandview 
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